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All - Church Picnic Photos!   
Thank you to everyone who came to the all church picnic on Saturday Sept 27.  Special thanks to David Inoue for all 
his time planning such a great event! 
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Coming Up!  

• World Communion Sunday - October 5  
Surprise Party for Rev. Hector Mendez of 
First Presbyterian Church, Havana after 
the 11 am service on October 5.  All are 
invited! 

• Child Protection Policy Training with Alice  
- During Sunday School on October 19 
(to help with Sunday School, Worship 
Play or the Nursery if you haven't yet 
been trained) 

• Upper Elementary Choir Rehearsal - 
October 12, Oct 26, Nov 23 

• Service of Installation for Rev. Alice 
Tewell, 2 pm - October 26th.  The Upper 
Elementary Choir will be singing.   

• All Church Retreat - November 
(14)15-16, Meadowkirk 

NY AVE CHILDREN AND YOUTH 
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